



June 03rd 2015.

City Of Coral Gables

Dear Sirs,

This letter has been prepared by Catarsis Inc. to communicate our intensions to add the sale of alcoholic beverage for consumption on the premises of the existing Trail Theater located at located at 3715 SW 8th Street Coral Gables, FI 33134.

The Trail Theater is an iconic landmark located in our beautiful city of Coral Gables. Founded in 1930, this establishment has brought entertainment and joy to the whole community throughout the years. Before the current administration, Trail Theater was closed for an extensive amount of time, leading to its occupation of the homeless. Since that time the new administration has been working harder in order to renovate and place this theater in good standing for the community. By providing jobs and stimulating the local businesses we are always looking out for the best interest of our city and neighbors.

This venue has been the home to more than 250,000 visitors in the last 4 years and we are expecting many more to come. Giving the community an opportunity to enjoy the arts, culture, drama, and comedy is a passion for us at Trail Theater and we are proud to be a part of this community.

Our performances vary from comedies to dramas and our audiences being primarily adults enjoy them. In our four years of operation we have never had an incident in which the police have had to be called, and we maintain a safe and enjoyable atmosphere for all of our patrons. Our business hours are primarily Friday to Sunday, and never exceed our closing time of 1 am.

We believe that permission for the sale of liquors, if permitted, will provide a more sociable environment and enjoyable setting for the audience that come to enjoy our works. We ask you to consider this proposal and if there are any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Once again we are proud to be a part of this community and the great city of Coral Gables.

Regards,

Jorge Angulo

LEO